NONCREDIT MATRICULATION MINUTES- September 16th, 2009

Present:       Pat Zayas, Linda Serra, Margret Mansour, Deb Kinley, Paul Mayer (Chair), Dana Nartea, Jan Freemyer,  Yna Mokntarians  (ASGCC Student Rep.)
Absent:  Karen Holden-Ferkich, Tania Endjilian (ASGCC Student Rep.)
Resource: Rick Perez, Elodia Collins, Barbara Assadi, Rob Mott, Elizabeth Fremgen

Minutes were moved for approval by Pat Zayas and approved by Jan Freemyer
Old Business--None
New Business
I.
Passport Day
An eight-step process was planned for this semester’s Passport Day, which will be held on October 27th, not October 28th. Noncredit students from both campuses will be given a tour of the main campus including access to assessment and counseling as well as other services. Some of the highlights of the plan are as follows:

· Chartered busses to the main campus from the Garfield campus

· Initial classroom visits with informational flyer, credit application, residency flyer, and student contact Information cards

· Application Workshop

· Passport Day with accommodations for both applicant and non-applicant groups
· Assessment and Counseling 

· Financial Aid Overview

II.

Proof of Residency Issues

How can we best impart what they need to do ASAP?—Not enough time 

III.
Student Development Classes for Noncredit Students—Not enough time


Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 18, 2009 at 3:30 in the conference room at the  Garfield campus. 

